
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2, 1996 
 
 
FEDERAL EXPRESS 
 
Dr. John J. Fitzpatrick 
5300 Stoney Creek Drive 
Oak Lawn, Illinois 60453 
 
Dear John: 
 
It was a pleasure speaking with you again, and I am delighted that you have agreed to assist us in 
understanding some of the forensic evidence related to the assassination of President Kennedy.   
 
As I mentioned on the phone, it would be extremely useful if you were able to review the 
radiographic autopsy evidence at the National Archives, and I understand that you have arranged 
tentatively to do this on the afternoon of Tuesday, February 6, 1996.   In addition, if possible, 
we would like to consult with you in our offices on Wednesday morning, February 7, 1996.   
 
Thank you in advance for your help in this matter. I look forward to seeing you again.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David G. Marwell 
Executive Director 


